

December 30, 2022

Erin Kennedy, Accountant First Congregational Church 2401 Cornwall Avenue Bellingham, WA 98225

Dear Erin,

On behalf of our staff and Board of Directors, I want to thank you for your contribution of \$1,600.00 in support of Sumas area/Whatcom County flood relief.

Deeply rooted in our community, we are committed to listening to the voices of those closest to the issues, widening the lens on what keeps us healthy, and building sustainable and accessible solutions to local community health challenges.

Your support makes our work possible. Thank you.

With optimism and responsibility,

Heather Flaherty
Executive Director

Date of Gift: Gift Amount: Payment Method: 11/10/22 \$1,600.00 Check #31215

This letter serves as a charitable gift receipt for IRS purposes. No gifts or services were provided in consideration of this contribution. Tax ID# 91-1192943

## Board of Directors

Erin Lynch President

Susan Holstine, DO Vice President

Melynda Huskey Secretary

Chao-ying Wu, MD Treasurer

Ken Bachenberg, MD

Kyle Jackson

Bree Johnston, MD

Troy Lautenbach

Nancy McAllister, MD

Ian McCurdy

Benny Musonda

Eric Richey

Greg Winter

Mike Hammes Emeritus

Tim McEvoy Emeritus

Heather Flaherty
Executive Director

Tessa Whitlock
Operations Coordinator

Investing today for a healthier tomorrow.